
Turning Point Montessori 
 

Sick Policy 
 

Dear Family, 
 
Every year children and teachers get sick at school.  The state of 
California mandates schools not allow children at school if they have 
100° fever.  That is about all the state regarding sick children. 
 
We have had to adapt our own sick policy at Turning Point Montessori. 
 

IF YOUR CHILD DOES NOT FEEL GOOD.  KEEP THEM HOME. 
 
Parents know their children, and when they are sick they also know. 
As adults, children want to be home in bed when they are sick. 
Pushing them to go to school makes their resistance ever lower. 
 
Please acknowledge below that you are aware that you may be asked 
to pick your child up at school if they are sick.  It is untimely up to the 
teachers and director if they feel you should be called, and asked to 
bring your child home. 
 
Parent _______________________ 
 
Date _______________ 
 
These are some symptoms to look for: 

 Fever 

 Diarrhea 

 Green nose 

 Heavy cough   


